
Please Join AWS Western Carolina Section at Fluor Field for 
a Baseball Game!

Sunday, June 22 at 3:05 pm.

AWS Western Carolina Section would like to invite you to you to a ball game at Fluor Field. The 
game will start at 3:05 PM on June 22. The Greenville Drive will play The Greensboro 

Grasshoppers.

Our sponsor, Fluor, has donated the Fluor Suite for this event and Cianbro has sponsored food 
and non-alcoholic drinks.

This will be an excellent time to network with other AWS members and celebrate with AWS 
Western Carolina Section before we take a summer break. 

This invitation has been sent to you and 1 guest. This will be our last event before 
the summer break so please come join us and kick off your summer with AWS. 

To make sure that you have reserved your spot for the game, please use the Eventbrite link below:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1405106915609?aff=oddtdtcreator

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2F1405106915609%3Faff%3Doddtdtcreator&data=05%7C02%7CBennett.King%40fluor.com%7C35f5ed2cd50a4b9e2b9808dda6bec7ab%7C75864cfef26d419cb69dc638695b5533%7C0%7C0%7C638850060516083599%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FfSNENxBVMh9ZyXqLiszZNy2Yl0e4SM3vX9%2B65Pbexw%3D&reserved=0
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